
 
 

DISCUSSION FORUM 
 

Renewable and Sustainable Energy 
 

National and Local Electricity Grids 
 

The next Discussion Forum on National and Local Electricity Grids, will be held on  
Friday 22 August 2008 at 15h00 in Lecture Theatre Nr. 1 in the Business Faculty at 
the Belville Campus of Cape Peninsula University of Technology (CPUT).  Mr Robbie 
van Heerden of the System Operations and Planning at Eskom and Dr Ben Sebitosi of 
the Department of Electrical Engineering at UCT will introduce the topic where after 
an open discussion will follow on the relevance, advantages and challenges posed by 
having a single national grid or many smaller local grids in the context of integrating 
renewable energy sources. 

 

All academic staff and students, representatives from the public and  
private sectors as well as the general public are welcome to attend.  

There will be a small reception afterwards. 
 

RSVP crses@sun.ac.za or tel 021 808-4069 
 

Upcoming Forums: 
 

Date Topic Speakers 
 
 

Climate Change 
Feed-In Tariffs 
Large Scale Solar Power Plants 

Dr Harald Winkler 
 

 
Dates and venues will be announced at a later stage 

 
 
 

SEE MAP OVERLEAF 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 


